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ACEA 2016 COMPLIANCE UPDATE 
  
• As required in the ACEA European Oil Sequences 2016, 

compliance is mandatory from 1 December 2018.  
However, some errors have been reported in the ACEA 
2016 document published on the ACEA website.  This 
will be corrected with a ACEA 2016 Rev. 2 publication. 
 

• ACEA agrees that, until the ACEA-2016 Rev. 2 is 
published, compliance is reviewed post publication (no 
more than 3 months). 

 
 
 


